THE DAVEY TREE EXPERT COD.

MAIN OFFICE - KENT-OHIO

Mre We Ce Simons, President,
The Joummal=iiorld,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Mre, Simons:

Your letter with reference to the trees at
Lawrence, Kansas, is very much appreciated and

we are glad of course to immediately refer a

copy of it to Mr. J. Fe Allen, 100 Gorelock Bldg,,
Webster Groves, Missouri, who is in charge of our
work in your section.

Mr. Allen will get in touch with you the first time
he 1s over your waye

Thanks very much for writing,
Sincerely yours,

THE DAVEY TREE EXPERT COMPANY
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Hugo JE. Birkner,

Vice Presidente.




